
Hollywood Township 

Notice of Annual Meeting 

Notice is hereby given to the residents of Hollywood 

Township, Carver County, State of Minnesota, that the 

Annual Town meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 10, 

2020 at 7:30 PM to conduct all necessary business 

prescribed by law.  In case of inclement weather, the 

meeting may be postponed until the third Tuesday in 

March. 

 

The Annual Town meeting will be held at the Hollywood 

Township Shed, one block east of the Hollywood Sports 

Complex on County Road 122. 

 

Pam Henry-Neaton 

Hollywood Town Clerk 
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